
At their meeting last night, Mayor Jonathan Taylor and the Village Board honored both the 

boys' and girls' bowling teams for being Sectional champions. For the boys, it was their second 

Sectional title and for the girls, their fifth! Congratulations to both teams! 

 

                      
 

                       


